From: sara@krdistrict.org

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Cc: "Hendrix, Leah D"

Subject: FxxEXSPAM***+** F\W: [EXTERNAL] Notice of Application SP-20-00005 Zipperer
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 12:19:03 PM

Good Afternoon Kelly!

This was forwarded to us by Leah at BOR. A portion of this property (Lot 4) is within the boundaries
of the Kittitas Reclamation District contains irrigable ground. The requirements set forth in the KRD
General Guidelines will need to be met prior to approval. Please let me know if you need anything
further.

Thanks,

Sara Vickers

Lands Clerk/BRA

Kittitas Reclamation District
5094-425-15%
saradkrdistrict.org
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